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GARBAGE AND REFUSE COLLECTION SERVICE In that portion or Okanoyan
and Douglas Counties described as follows; Baginning at the y.E.
Sorner of Saction 1, T. 29 N., R. 26 B.; thence wast along the nortl
line of sala Section 1 extendad to the centerline of the Columbia
River; thence southwesterly along thae canterline of the Columbia

intersection with the centerlina. of thae Columbia River; thance
northerly and westerly along the centerline of the Columbia River
and Wells Reservolir to thae intersaction with the west line or
Sectlon 13, T, 30 H., R. 24 E.; thence north along the wast line or
said Section 13 to the 8.E. corner of Section 11, T. 30 N., R. 24
E.; thenca vest along the south line of sald Section 11 to the S.H.
corner of said Saction 11; thence north along the west line or said
Saction 11 to the N.w, corner of Section 11; thence east along the
north line of sald Section 11 extended to the S.E, corner of Section
1, T. 30 N,, R, 24 E.; thence north along the east lina or sald

Section 6 to the N.E, corner of gaction 12, 7, 30 N., R. 23 E.;
thence west along the north 1line of said Saction 12 to the N.W,
corner of Section 12; thance south along the west line of Section
12 to the N.E, corner of Section 14, T. 30 N., R, 23 E.; thence west
along the north 1ine of said Section 14 extended to the N.W. corner
of Section 15, T, 139 N., R, 23 E.) thence south along tha west line
of said Sectlion 15 extended to the S.W. corner of Saction 34, T. 29
N., R. 23 E.; thence east along the south line or sald Section 34
extended to thae Intersection of the centerline of the Columbja
River, thence southerly along the centerline of the Columbia River
to tha Intersection of the south line of Saction 13, T. 28 N., R.
23 E.; thenca east along the said south line extended to the S.E.
corner of Saction 13, T. 28 N., R. 26 E.; thence north along the
east line of said Section 13 extendad to the N.E. corner of Section
1, T. 29 N., R, 24 E.; the point of beginning.

GARBAGE AND REFUSE COLLECTION SERVICE In that portion of Chelan
County dascribed as follows: Starting at the point where the
westarly bank of the Columbia River intersects with the south line
of Sectlon 10, 7, 26 N., R. 21 E.; thence vest on the south line or
saild section projected to the 8.W. corner of Section 7, T. 26 N.,
R. 21 E.; thence north on'the west line of saiq section projected
to the N.W. corner or Section 6, T, 20 N., R. 21 E.; thence west on
the north 1ine or salq section projected to the S.W. corner of
Section 35, T, 29 N., R, 20 E,; thence north on the wast line of
sald saection the N.u. corner of Section 23, T. 29 N., R. 20 E.;
thence aeast on the north line of sald saection projaected to tLhe
aasterly bank of Laka chelan (Horth 1jine of Saction 20, T. 29 M.,
it. 21 E.); thence aoutheustarly along




